Bunny Bunch Daycare& Pre-K Newsletter November 2014



Tappy Thanksgiving!



Important Bunny Bunch News! October was a fun and busy month here at

Bunny Bunch! The visit from the local firefighters was a huge success! The children had a blast learning about fire

safety and preparing for Halloween!

A big THANK YOU to all the families who brought in treats and participated in our Halloween Party! The children had a fantastic day and looked adorable in their costumes!

We would like to thank everyone who has brought in donations for the food drive! The last day to turn in items will

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Monday November 10th and Tuesday November 11th.

Buffalo Days will be Friday November 7th

be November 14th.

and 21st.

There will be no UPK November 25th and 26th.

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 27th and Friday November 28th.

Happy Birthday!! This month we would like to wish

Colton a very happy 3rd birthday and Mya, Andrew and Dominic a very happy 4th birthday! We would also like to wish Miss Angela, Miss Megan, Miss Allyson, Miss Nicole, and Miss Christina a very happy birthday this month!! We hope

you all have a wonderful day!

<u>Star Teacher!</u>

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Amy! Miss Amy is our Pre-K 3 teacher at our Boulevard location and she is a great asset to Bunny Bunch! She is very friendly and comes in each day with a smile that never leaves! She is very reliable and always willing to lend a hand whenever needed. Miss Amy is very generous, kind, and positive. She is loved by all of the children, parents, and her co-workers. Her dedication, patients, and love for the children in her classroom

successful learners! She overall shows amazing leadership skills and always goes above and beyond her duties as a teacher!

Thank you for all of your bard work!

does not go unnoticed! She has a passion

to teach her students to become

Thank you for all of your hard work!

Congratulations Miss Amy!!

STAR STUDENTS

We love you!!!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

INTERNIT Above

TODDI FR: Kellan

PRE-K 3: Jay & Ower

<u>RE-K 4</u>: Olivia, Emily, & Rocco

Infant News!

"Fun in the Fall" is the theme in the infant room this month as the babies enjoy doing fall activities and prepare for Thanksgiving! The babies will be busy doing fun fall crafts and activities such as making leaf mobiles, painting a squirrel picture, making leaf jell-O, and learning new fun songs. They will also be busy during Circle Time reviewing colors and shapes, as well as reading lots of fall stories. As we get ready for Thanksgiving, the babies will be making Pilgrim hats and Indian headbands, turkey hands, and painting with feathers. These little cuties are going to have a month full of fun!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Alyssa! Alyssa is a sweet and adorable little girl who is loved by all of her teachers! She is always smiling and giggling and is such a happy baby. This smart little cutie has been doing a great job sitting up and crawling! We cannot wait to see what she does next. Alyssa is a beautiful little girl with a smile that will melt your heart. She is very playful and full of energy. She loves discovering new toys and crawling throughout the room. This sweetie pie loves to play with her friends and is so sweet. We are so happy to have this little sweetheart here with us at Bunny Bunch and cannot wait to continue to watch her grown! Congratulations Alyssa!! We love you!!!

Toddler News!

As we get ready to stock up for the winter months again, the monthly theme in the toddler room will be "Harvest." The toddlers will start November off with "Farm Animals!" They will be doing many fun activities and crafts as they learn about all of the different animals they could see on a farm! The next week will be all about "Turkey Fun!" The toddlers will be making fun turkey crafts as they begin to prepare for Thanksgiving! The toddlers will then become "Junior Chefs!" They will be making fun crafts using food, such as apple smiles and banana dip. They will also be ending this week with a fun ice cream party! Our last week of the month will be "Harvest Time." The children will be learning about the Pilgrims, Native Americans and holiday traditions. They will be all ready for Thanksgiving by the end of this fun month!

Thank you to everyone who made the Halloween party so special! The kids had a blast and loved showing off their costumes!



Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Kellan!

Kellan is a happy and loveable little boy who is an absolute joy to have in our Toddler Room! He is a very kind and caring friend to everyone. He is always helping others and is a great helper to his teachers. This sweet boy is always smiling and making his teachers smile. Kellan is a very bright young man. He loves participating during Circle Time and impresses us more each day with how quick he learns! This cutie loves to do puzzles, build with the blocks, and play with his friends. He is a handsome boy with a smile that never goes away! Kellan loves to be silly and make others laugh! He is doing a fantastic job and we are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Kellan!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 News!

October was an adventurous and fun month for everyone at Bunny Bunch! It flew right by! The children loved the visit from the local fire department, preparing for Halloween, and dressing up for our Halloween party! November is sure to be a fun month as well!

Our monthly theme is "Autumn Harvest." The children will be busy preparing for Thanksgiving with our weekly themes of "Turkey Time," "Pilgrims and Indians," and "Thanksgiving Celebration!" During this time we will be busy making turkeys, counting feathers, painting, and many more fun crafts and activities pertaining to Thanksgiving! Shapes, colors, and numbers will be a part of daily learning activities as well. We will end this fun month with "Bear, Bears, Teddy Bears!" The children will be making a bear booklet, a teddy graham activity, a lacing teddy bear activity, and many, many more teddy bear crafts! November will definitely be a fun month for this pre-k class!

Thank you to everyone who made the Halloween party so special! The kids had a blast and loved showing off their costumes!



Jay is our Star of the Month for being a hard worker! Jay absolutely loves to learn and impresses us more and more each day, he is a quick learner! This smart boy can always been seen participating during Circle Time and class discussion. Jay is a handsome young man with a charming smile that never goes away. This loveable boy loves to greet his teachers everyday with a big hug, and he is so sweet to all of his friends. Jay is sweet and caring, and is great at making new friends feel welcomed! This little cutie absolutely loves to do puzzles, he can complete any puzzle given to him. He also loves to use his imagination while playing in the kitchen center and building with the blocks. Jay is doing a fantastic job in our pre-k 3 room and we cannot wait to continue to watch him grow and learn! Congratulations Jay!! We love you!!!



Owen is our Star of the Month for his wonderful participation skills during class!

Owen is a very bright young man who loves to learn new things. You can always find him with his hand raised high during Circle Time, ready to contribute. Owen is doing a fantastic job reaching each goal we set for him. He is doing very well with tracing his name, and with learning his numbers and shapes. He always gives 100% when he does his work. Owen is a caring and kind friend who gets along great with everyone. This silly boy loves to laugh and you can always find him making his friends and teachers smile and laugh too. He is a handsome young man with a smile that never goes away. He loves to read stories, build with the blocks, and play with all of his friends. Owen is doing a fantastic job in our pre-k 3 room! Congratulations Owen!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 News!

With the bat of an eye and a twitch of the nose, Halloween and the month of October have quickly come and gone! The arrival of November brings with it the promise of a month full of special activities and Experiences we can all be thankful for.

This month's theme is "Fall Harvest." The children will start off the month learning all about "Harvest" as they make fun crafts such as Indian corn, cornucopias, and accorns. The following week will have Miss Emily and the children "Down on the Farm." Fun farm animal crafts and activities are planned for this week! The pre-k class will spend the next two weeks preparing for Thanksgiving with our weekly themes of "Giving Thanks" and "Thanksgiving." The children will be making handprint turkeys, pilgrim hats, and a class book about what we are thankful for as they get ready for the holiday. We are very thankful for November for it is to be a great month!

Thank you to everyone who made the Halloween party so special! The kids had a blast and loved showing off their costumes!

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Monday November 10th and Tuesday November 11th for Veterans Day.

There will be Universal Pre-K on November 25th and 26th.

The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 27th and Friday November 28th for Thanksgiving.

Parent-Teacher conferences will be Tuesday, November 25th. Please keep an eye out for a signup sheet outside your child's classroom.

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month, Olivia, Emily, and Rocco!



Olivia is our Star of the Month for her eagerness to learn on a daily basis! Olivia has been with Bunny Bunch since she was a toddler and we have loved watching her grow into a wonderful young lady! Olivia comes to school each day ready to learn. She always puts 100% into her work, and it shows! She is doing a fantastic job with her writing and learning skills. She loves to practice writing her first and last name, and she also loves to practice her rhyming! Olivia is a sweet and caring friend to everyone. She is always on her best behavior and has great manners. Olivia is a beautiful young lady with a smile that never goes away. She loves to use her imagination in the dress-up center, play with play dough, and her favorite learning activity is opposites. We are so proud of how well Olivia is doing and are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Olivia!! We love you!!!



Emily is our Star of the Month for her excellent behavior on a daily basis! Emily is a sweet and loving little girl who is always on her best behavior. She sets a great example for others! This little sweetheart always uses her manners and is so polite to everyone. Emily absolutely loves to learn and always reaches each goal we set for her. She is doing a great job with all of her learning skills, especially when it comes to writing and counting! Emily is a beautiful young lady with an adorable smile that stays all day long. Emily is a great friend to others, always willing to help out when needed. She also loves to help her teachers, and always follows directions very well. Emily loves to play in the kitchen center, paint beautiful pictures, and her favorite learning activity is story time. Emily is an absolute joy to have in our pre-k room and we know she will continue to do a wonderful job! Congratulations Emily!! We love you!!!



Rocco is our Star of the Month for being such a hard worker during class! Rocco comes to school each day with a big smile and is always ready to learn. Rocco is a very smart boy who is always raising his hand and is excited to participate in class discussions. Rocco's enthusiasm is contagious and he always puts others in a good mood. Rocco is doing a wonderful job learning new things, he loves to rhyme and is doing great with it! Rocco can always be seen helping others, he is such a caring friend. Rocco is a handsome young man with a bright smile. This happy boy loves to practice his letters with chalk, play in the boat center, and his favorite learning activity is Spanish. Rocco is such a pleasure to have in class and we know that he will do a great job continuing to prepare for Kindergarten!

Congratulations Rocco!! We love you!!!

Halloween Fun!



